
 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Project Courtesy Notice 

 Upcoming Survey Work  

 Chelmsford / Billerica / Tewksbury  

                   

July, 2022 

Upcoming Activities  

Dear Neighbor, 

Over the next several months, National Grid and its contractors will be working within the right-of-
way near your home or business.  

Starting soon contractors for National Grid will be conducting environmental survey work in and 
around the existing transmission right-of-way in your area. The data collected will be utilized during 
the engineering phase of upcoming needed structure replacements.  

The Public Archaeology Laboratory, Inc. (PAL) is National Grid’s authorized cultural resource / 
archaeology contractor and will conduct the survey work throughout the existing right-of-way.  

PAL field survey crews will use existing access roads and points throughout and adjacent to the 
power line corridor. Crews will have identification and further information about this work. As they 
conduct the survey work, you may see flagging, GPS work, and targeted areas for soil evaluation. 
PAL survey crews may dig small shovel test pits (measuring 2 ½ feet square to a depth of 
approximate 3 feet deep) to analyze soils within the right-of-way, and will backfill the area when 
completed. Work will occur for several days at each site. 

If you have any questions or would like further information on construction activities specific to its 
proximity to your home or business, please contact me at 617-571-4582.   

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew Watkins, Consultant 

Project Stakeholder Outreach 

National Grid 

 


